New VMD Blog now live

News story

Announcing the launch of our new blog page with information to complement our
regulatory guidance.

We are pleased to announce the launch of our Blog which we will use to
enhance our regulatory guidance and give an insight into the workings of the
VMD. Our blog will share with you:

more information on our non-regulatory activities and services

best practice and cautionary tales for vets and retailers through real-
life examples

how we work to protect you and your business from unsafe or illegal
medicines activity

about our people and what it’'s like to work at the VMD

Blogs posts available now:
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